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Greetings, Marching 100 Family & Happy Easter! Our 2023-2024 membership
drive is off to a great start. Thanks to all who have joined/renewed their
M100ABA membership. By becoming an active member, you will be making a
lasting financial contribution to the Association as well as showing your support
and dedication to the FAMU Bands.

Plans are underway for the 2023 Orange Blossom Classic Weekend. The
M100ABA has game tickets available for purchase (next to the Marching 100 band
section). Please refer to the Orange Blossom Clsssic section of our newsletter for
more information. 

Thank you for your continuous support of the M100ABA and the FAMU Bands!

Sincerely,

Kimberly Evans, National President
Marching 100 Alumni Band Association, Inc. 



MARCHING 100 SHINES
AT THE ANNUAL FAMU

SPRING PREVIEW



The  Marching 100 performed in front of more than 3,000 future Rattlers
and parents at the annual FAMU Spring Preview.  Prospective band

students also had the opportunity to meet with members of the FAMU Band
Staff and the Marching 100 to learn more about the history of the band,

admission requirements, the Marching 100 Summer Band Camp, and band
scholarship opportunities. 


















2023 ORANGE
BLOSSOM CLASSIC

UPDATE

2ND ANNUAL FAMU
WINDBAND FESTIVAL




Tickets for the 2023 Orange Blossom
Classic Game are now available. 

The seats are located in section 149 (next
to the band). Please visit

https://www.marching100alumni.com/e
vent-5228008 and purchase your

tickets today! 
The host hotel for the Orange Blossom
Classic is the Hampton Inn Hallandale

Beach Aventura. The address is:
1000 S Federal Hwy, Hallandale Beach,

FL 33009
Phone: (954) 874-1111

The room rate is $179/night and includes
a complimentary breakfast buffet,
complimentary self-parking, and

complimentary high-speed internet
access.


















The 2nd Annual FAMU WindBand
Festival will be held on 

April 14th -15th on the campus of
Florida A&M University.  Each

participating high school
concert/symphonic band will have

the opportunity to present a 30 to 40
minute performance, a rehearsal

clinic with an invited clinician, and
much more.  The public is welcome

to attend. 









http://www.marching100alumni.com/event-5228008
https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1CHZN_enUS1008US1008&sxsrf=APwXEde_ThmF7nmNA6OlEN8e7z342rWRkA:1680896928891&q=hampton+inn+hallandale+beach+aventura+phone&ludocid=11838121089675064499&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjzlOKCxZj-AhVyMEQIHYPzBs0Q6BN6BAgZEAI
https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tZP1zcstzQvN00uMWC0UjWosLBIsUxMtrAwMDVJSks0N7YyqEg0MbE0NzGzSDMzMjE3STL2EstIzC0oyc9TyMzLU8hIzMlJzEtJzEkFADFoFrw&q=hampton+inn+hallandale&rlz=1C1CHZN_enUS1008US1008&oq=Hampton+Inn+Hall&aqs=chrome.1.0i355i512j46i175i199i512j69i57j0i512l2j46i175i199i512j0i512j46i175i199i512j0i512j46i175i199i512.4991j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#


FAMILY
ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS




Our heartfelt condolences go out to the families of our fallen Marching 100
brothers:



Willie J. Williams (Fall '61, Trombone), longtime Florida music educator



Dr. Danny B. Davis (Fall '61, Saxophone), former director of bands at

Alabama State University & Central State University



   Kofi P. Hemmingway (Fall '88, Trombone), former Voice of Bragg, student
athlete, media personality, and minister



Please keep our 1st M100ABA President & Founder, Victor R. Gaines, in
your thoughts and prayers as he mourns the loss of his mother-in-law. 


















2023
UPCOMING EVENTS 



April 10th: Last Day for Summer Band

Camp Scholarship Applications 



 April 10th: 10 on the 10th Monthly
Fundraiser



April 14th-15th: 2nd Annual 
FAMU WindBand Festival



 April 20th: M100ABA Executive 

Board Meeting





























HAPPY BIRTHDAY
FROM THE M100ABA! 

M100ABA MEMBERSHIP
UPDATES



Membership dues  for the upcoming 2023-2024

fiscal year are as follows: 



Early Bird Dues: $75 (until June 30th)



Regular Dues: $100 (beginning July 1st)



Subscribing Life Dues: $325 (annually for four
years)



Life Membership Dues: $1,000 (one-time payment)






Your membership dues assist in providing
scholarships, book vouchers, and in-kind gifts

to the FAMU Bands. Please go to
www.marching100alumni.com/membership
and join/renew your membership today. The

first 100 people to join/renew their
membership will receive a free M100ABA

computer/laptop bag! 



For more information about M100ABA
Membership, please contact our membership chair,

Nina Reyes-Williams at (678) 572-7404. 













































We would like to wish a
special  Happy Birthday to all
of our Marching 100 Alumni
who were born in April. May
you all be blessed with many,

many more. 

http://www.marching100alumni.com/membership


M100ABA
FUNDRAISING NEWS




MARCHING 100 SUMMER
BAND CAMP

INFORMATION



10 on the 10th Monthly Fundraiser



Ten on the 10th is a way for you to give
without causing a lot of strain on your

wallets. We are asking you to go to
https://www.marching100alumni.com/

10-on-the-10th-Fundraiser and
subscribe to donate $10 monthly to the

Association. The funds will support the
FAMU Bands and its students.  









Corporate Matching Dollars
Many of you work for employers who support

501(c)(3) organizations and offer corporate
matching gift programs. These corporations are

enthusiastic about contributing to their
community.

 This support offers optimal and impactful
benefits to organizations such as the Marching

100 Alumni Band Association, Inc.



In our effort to support the FAMU band
programs, we are asking you to contact your
respective Human Resources department to

inquire if there is a matching gift program, and
if so, request the funding requirements. This act
is a viable way to donate at no additional cost to

you.

Registration is open for the best Summer Band
Camp in the country! 

The Marching “100” Summer Band Camp is a
very comprehensive band camp. It offers

middle and high school students the
opportunity to improve their music proficiency
and marching concepts, play in small chamber

groups and jazz ensembles, and perform in a
concert band.  For more information about the

2023 summer band camp, please go to
www.cvent.me/oB9BED. Please spread the
word to all interested students and parents.



The M100ABA is still accepting applications for  
summer band camp scholarships. Deadline for

all scholarship application submissions is
Monday, April 10, 2023. 




















https://www.marching100alumni.com/10-on-the-10th-Fundraiser
http://www.cvent.me/oB9BED

